
Websites  For  Math  Help  For
Kids And Teens

Find  Websites  to  Help  Your  Child
Improve at Math
Many kids who struggle with math are using strategies that
often do not help them to learn. While they may be taught
certain ways to approach math in the classroom, there may be
other methods that would work better for the student. There is
substantial research on various effective study skills that
can help students improve their math skills.  Here are some of
the  best  resources  for  improving  math  skills  including
websites, articles, videos, games, and apps.

 

Websites

Understanding various math skills, and how to improve them,
can be difficult for kids to do. The way kids and teens learn
today has changed dramatically, with many young people turning
to the Internet to learn about various topics. This makes

https://southcountychildandfamily.com/2018/06/15/resources-math-help-kids-teens/
https://southcountychildandfamily.com/2018/06/15/resources-math-help-kids-teens/


websites one of the best platforms for them to learn about
improving their math skills. Of course, some websites are
better than others, which is why we’ve put together a list of
some of the best websites for kids. Check out the links below,
and check back frequently for more.

 

CoolMath4kids  -Cool math for kids is a website full of math
related games for kids. The games are a lot of fun, and
helpful at the same time! For Kids.

 

Math Playground   -Another math game site, good for training
in basic math while having fun. For Kids

 

DreamBox  -A website full of interactive math videos and games
and other helpful activities that make learning math fun! For
kids.

 

Math Is Fun  -A very informative, yet very understandable
website for help in lots of different math topics. Walks you
through the stages/process. For Kids/Teens/ College Students.

 

Help  With  Math  Basics  -Math  website  for  kids  to  browse
through, has games and techniques for different types of basic
math. For Kids and Teens

 

Pre-Algebra  Videos  and  Quizzes   -Helpful  for  pre-algebra
students, can help with homework or studying for quizzes. For
Kids before pre-algebra level. *click on the link Khan Academy
for similar math video tutorials

http://www.coolmath4kids.com/
http://www.mathplayground.com/games.html
http://www.dreambox.com/
http://www.mathsisfun.com/links/index.html
https://kids.usa.gov/teens/math/math-basics/index.shtml
https://www.khanacademy.org/math/pre-algebra


 

Khan Academy Math – Website that includes free and informative
tutorial videos on a variety of topics, including an entire
section on math. Math videos are grouped by grade level, from
elementary to college level. Free quizzes on each of these
topics are also available on the site.

 

Visit  the  South  County  Child  &  Family  Consultants
website  for  more  great  articles!

https://www.khanacademy.org/math
https://southcountychildandfamily.com/

